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Dear Parents, 
 
On behalf of the St. Michael Catholic Academy School Council we’d like to welcome all new and 

returning families to the 2019-2020 school year.  Our school community is vibrant because the 

teachers, administration, students and parents are wholeheartedly invested in making St. Michael 

Catholic Academy an amazing place for our children to learn and grow. 

 

We encourage and invite all parents to be involved in our school community in any way that you 

can.  There are many opportunities big and small from being part of council or volunteering your 

time helping out on our committees and events such as Fundraising, BBQ and so much more.   Your 

help is much appreciated and the school community thrives by each and every council member’s and 

volunteer’s time and commitment! 

 

Please come visit us on Curriculum night to learn more about what we do and how you can 

help!   
 
Also, please join us for our first School Council Meeting on Thursday, September 26th at 

6:30pm in the school library.  The School Council meetings are open to all parents in the school 

and we invite you all to attend.  Your feedback, opinions and suggestions are integral to making 

decisions to help our students and school community.  It’s a great way to make new friendships, stay 

informed and contribute to the success of our school.  

 

Looking forward to seeing you all.  Cheers to a fantastic year ahead! 

 

Sincerely, 
 
Voula Thalassinos 
SMCA Council Chair 
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